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From: Whidden, Brad
To: "Jennifer Stirk"; 
cc: DePradine, Gloria-Jean; 
Subject: Non-hazardous paint chips
Date: Monday, August 29, 2011 3:51:00 PM


Jennifer,
 
We discussed your question about the disposal of non-hazardous (with 
documentation provided) paint chips brought to the facility in drums. It is 
acceptable to dispose this material in the drums providing that ALL drums are 
opened and inspected prior to their disposal.
 
Let me know if you have any further questions.   
 
Brad Whidden
Environmental Specialist II
Fl. Department of Environmental Protection
3319 Maguire Blvd, Ste 232
Orlando, FL 32803-3767
Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us
Phone: (407) 897-4315
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